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Alan Brayshaw
52 Langley Crescent
Leeds LS13 1AY

Dear Sir/Madam

I am responding to the Leeds Site Allocation Plans HG2-41 (4240) Fields south of the A65 from
Horsforth roundabout to Rawdon Crematorium (including the strawberry fields). Also HG2-43
95009) Conservation area at Park Lane college Campus, Horsforth. Also HG-42 (1016) - Fields at
Broadway and Calverley Lane, Horsforth. Also HG2-12 (4254) - Fields at Woodlands Drive.

I object to these plans on the grounds that: to build on the on the green belt contravene the
national planning policy framework (NPPF).

The developments will have an adverse effect on wildlife habitat and open green space:
development of luxury housing  on (desirable) green field sites does nothing to combat the housing
crisis and damages the environment for future generation through destruction of the countryside  .
Brown field sites should be developed with affordable housing to regenerate derelict sites and inner
city areas. Profits of the developers to build luxury housing should not be put before the
environment and community. In addition, these developments will increase traffic congestion within
an already traffic congested area. Developments of this kind have a tendency to encourage further
developments of a similar kind with an ever increasing loss of habitat.

Yours sincerely,
Alan Brayshaw
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